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Notice of Public Meeting 
ReWa Water Discovery Lab Saluda and Reedy Conference Room 

564 Mauldin Road 
Greenville, SC 29607 

2:00 P.M. 
 

The public meeting for the Brushy and Welcome Creeks Gravity Sewer Upgrades will be held at the 

ReWa Water Discovery Lab in the Saluda and Reedy Conference Room, located at 564 Mauldin Road, 

Greenville, South Carolina 29607 from 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm on June 6, 2024.  The discussion will include 

the need for the project, alternatives evaluated, rationale for the selected alternative, and the 

environmental and financial impacts of the selected alternative for the project.    

 

 


